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First step to Grade One in 2024
The Boys' Model School, Malabe

T he Boys' Model School in Malabe  
welcomed Grade One students for 2024 
recently at the school premises under 

the patronage of Principal, Sisira Gunaratne 
and Vice Principal, Tharindi De Silva. 

Western Province Education Secretary, 
Sirisoma Lokuwithana was the chief guest on 
the occasion. 

Here are some highlights of the event. 


